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Homework and Spellings: 

Next week the children will be learning the alternative spellings for the /m/, /k/ and /or/. We 

would like the children to spend some time on Oxford Reading Buddy over the next week. 

Thank you to all those children who have logged on over the last week; it is wonderful to see 

that you are enjoying the brilliant books that are available.  

Maths: 

In Maths next week, the children will be looking at positional language. The children will be 

using language such as below, behind, next to, above and in front of to describe the location 

of shapes and objects. They will also learn how to describe the position of shapes by using 

language such as a half turn and a quarter turn.  

English:  

Next week in English, we will be completing a shared write on ‘How to Prepare for a Holiday.’ 

We will be looking closely at the features of the instructions and our vocabulary choices. The 

children will then draw on their holiday experience from last week to write a set of instructions 

of their own.  

PE: 

Year 1 PE days will be as follows:  

- Tuesday – Indoor PE/ Wednesday – Outdoor PE 

Thank you, 

Mrs Murphy and Miss Bairstow 


